

Caldy Road West Kirby Wirral CH48 2HE

Telephone: 0151 625 6993

Fax: 0151 625 0332

E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS jcallaway@avalon-school.co.uk

16th September 2019

Dear Y6 Parents/ Carers,

We shall be taking Year 6 to the beach at Cubbins Green on Friday 27th September during afternoon lessons, to learn about the tides, the local environment and how to build a survival shelter.

As we are sure you will appreciate, the weather can be very unpredictable and therefore we would appreciate it if you could ensure that your child is appropriately dressed on the day. We would like for them to come to school in their P.E kit on that day and to have appropriate footwear for walking to and from the beach as well as on the beach. They will need a day bag/rucksack in which they can carry the equipment that they require for the session. They will need a light weight water proof and water bottle whatever the forecast.

If it is cold, they will also need a pair of gloves, a hat and a warm coat as well as walking boots or sturdy equivalent If it is a warm day, they will need a sun hat.

Whatever the weather, as they are due to be outside for a while, they will require their own sun cream. If it is sunny, they might like to wear sun glasses.

We will take any medication with us that children have in school; however, if there is something in addition to this that you feel your child may need, please send it into the school office with instructions, on the morning of the session.

We will return to school in time for the children to leave at the normal collection time.

Yours sincerely

Mrs J Brew & Mrs A Gardner Beach Session Leaders









